
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 June 2005 

9. CLUB 304 FUNDING REQUEST 
 
 The Community Recreation Adviser sought the approval of the Board for the funding request received 

from the Rotary Club of Christchurch North for work completed at Club 304 - Burwood Daycare Centre 
for the Elderly. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To fund the Club 304 project to the amount of $4,500 from its Discretionary Fund, subject to 

Club 304 confirming security of tenure from the District Health Board for the use of the property 
until 2008. 

 
 2. To request that Community and Recreation Unit officers provide support and advice to Club 304 

in applying to other funding agencies for future projects. 
 
 


